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Representation from: Mrs Francina Branston

I am extremely worried about the plans for re development of Edgware of which I have only become
aware recently.

I am a senior citizen aged 84 and have lived in Edgware all my life. I have always appreciated the
environs and facilities it had to offer. However I am appalled at the plans for redevelopment which will
seriously impact my life.

I drive to the Broadwalk to do my shopping. Building on "Site27" would lead to a loss of public
parking. This would ruin Edgware as a shopping, banking and dining area.

The plan to build 4740 homes on "site28" would be a complete eyesore and lead to overcrowding, an
increase in litter and crime and an impossible demand on local services, such as schools, GP
surgeries etc.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any representations made by Save
Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association. Please consider their submissions as reflecting
my own concerns.

Yours sincerely
Francina Branston





